HURRICANE KIKO UPDATE NO. 4



Monday, September 8, 2025

Dear Valued Customer,

After review of the current forecast and port status as provided by the United States Coast Guard (USCG) and State of Hawai'i Department of Transportation – Harbors Division (DOT-H), there are no further sailing schedules changes for the remainder of the week and all cargo will be accepted statewide per the Cargo Acceptance/Availability Information sheet. Livestock shippers are asked to work directly with your local customer service offices to re-book shipments. Outer bands of Kiko may continue to generate severe ocean conditions as it continues to pass north of the state which may delay departure and/or arrival times for the remainder of the week.

This will be Young Brothers last update on Kiko as normal operations are expected to resume tomorrow. For the most up-to-date information on changes to operations statewide, be sure to sign up for e-mail notifications at our website at www.youngbrothershawaii.com/email-updates/. If you have any questions or concerns, please call your local port office.

Sincerely, Young Brothers, LLC